EE
l 13635 Johnson Street NE
Ham Lake, MN 55304

Engineering, Inc.

Office (763) 862-8000
Fax (763) 862-8042

April 8, 2024

Re: County Ditch #58 — 152" Avenue Cross Culvert
Dear Property Owner,

The City of Ham Lake is replacing the pair of existing 72-inch corrugated metal cross-culverts
underneath 152" Avenue in the Brook View Meadows subdivision. The Contractor, Northdale
Construction, is expected to begin construction in May. The contact for Northdale Construction will be
posted on the website when it becomes available. The website will be updated with a revised start date
when the Contractor provides a construction schedule. A description on how to find and access the
website is at the bottom of this letter.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns with the project, or are aware of any specific issues,
please contact me at 763-862-8000 or dkrugler@rfcengineering.com. Throughout construction, the
resident portion of the City of Ham Lake’s webpage will be updated with project notices and status
updates. Please feel free to navigate to www.ci.ham-lake.mn.us/ and at the bottom of the page click on
City Road Construction Projects and then choose “County Ditch #58-152"¢ Avenue Cross Culvert” for
project updates and important information.

Sincerely,

/

David /. Krugler
Ham Lake City Engineer

Engineering, Inc.

www.RFCengineering.com



